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Senator Fielding asked:

What is the difference in the value compared to what it would have been if you had
sold the Telstra shares immediately after the announcement?

Answer:

The Board conducted its sale of approximately 684 million shares in Telstra on 20
August at a price of $3.47 (cum dividend).

Following the announcement of the government’s proposed telecommunication
regulation reforms on 15 September, the Telstra share price closed at $3.11 (ex
dividend of 14 cents per share) and then recovered to close each day at above $3.24
(ex dividend) for the rest of the week.

It should be noted that Telstra shares traded ex-dividend from 28 August 2009.

It is not possible to calculate the volume of shares that could have been sold or the
price at which they could have been sold by the Board on 15 September.



